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The Shawnee, OK, EAA Chapter 1098 is an official chapter of the EAA, Wittman Airfield, Oshkosh, Wisconsin 
54903-3089.  Phone (414) 426-4800.  Chapter 1098 was organized to promote aviation in the community, provide 
camaraderie, sharing of aeronautical knowledge and skills among those with interest in grassroots aviation and 
who share the objectives of the EAA.  Chapter dues are $20.00 per year, payable on January 1. Normally our 
meetings are held on the fourth Sunday of the month at 2:30 PM in the Aviation Vo-Tech Building, Northeast corner 
of the Shawnee Airport, Shawnee, OK. Time, date and place is subject to change.  Please check your newsletter 
for current meeting information. 

 
Newsletter editor (NLE): Doug Garland, 2613 Ridgefield Dr., Norman, OK 73069 

TEL (405) 310-9317 E-MAIL kfav8r@gmail.com 
Chapter Website is EAA1098.org, or Facebook EAA Chapter 1098 

Newsletter information:  EAA Chapter 1098 publishes the newsletter once a month.  Its purpose is to inform.  
 

Members are encouraged to submit aviation and member-related information and 
suggestions to the newsletter editor. 
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In place of the November meeting, we gathered for the Chili Autumn Days Fly-In 
at Goldsby’s David Jay Perry airport.  That took place on a very windy Saturday, 
November 18. 
 
We had a great turn-out in spite of the extreme wind. See pictures later on in the 
newsletter. 
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EAA Chapter 1098 October Minutes 

 
No minutes were available for the meeting held at Clarence Page Airport in October.  If those 
become available, we’ll get them out to everyone.  
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OTHER INFO 

 
The October meeting was held at Larry Eversmeyer’s hangar at Clarence Page Airport. Quite 
a few folks turned out to see the great progress on Larry’s RV-14, and to listen to his update 
on the project. 
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The November meeting was held a bit early due to the holiday. It was held on November 18, 
2017, as part of the Fourth Annual Chili Autumn Days Fly-In at David Jay Perry Airport.  This 
was a joint activity between Chapters 24 and 1098. 
 
We had a very good turn-out, even though nobody was able to actually fly in due to the 
intense winds.  The food was tasty and abundant, and plenty of folks contributed items to the 
blind auction.   
 
Funds from the event will go towards Young Eagles scholarships. Total money raised was 
$758.00. 
  
Special thanks to Chuck and Liz Lewis and Lewis RV for donating the food for the event.  
Thanks to Larry Hinton for organizing the get-together. 
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FIRST FLIGHT 
 
Doug’s Kitfox took to the sky for the first time on the morning of October 25, 2017. Larry 
Hinton kept an eye out to make sure no pieces fell off as it accelerated for takeoff. 
 
It flies very well.  Phase one flight testing is in progress. 
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CLASSIFIEDS 
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DUES ARE DUE 

 
If you have not already paid, please do so at the meeting or by mail to our Treasurer, Jeff Seebach.  
His address is located at the top of the newsletter. The dues are $20.00 per year. 
 
 

NOTICE: If you are receiving the newsletter but are not a member of the chapter and would like to become a 
member, please contact our Treasurer, Jeff Seebach and he will provide you an application. If you are already, 
a member of EAA National all that is required is to fill out our application and pay $20.00 and you are then a 
member of EAA Chapter 1098. If you are unable or do not want to join at this time, you are still welcome to 
attend our regular meetings.  


